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Year 1 – Green, Purple and Orange 

 

It has been a busy few weeks for Year 1 leading up to the end of Spring 1. In Maths we have been 

looking at place value within 50. This has included looking at tens and ones, ordering numbers and 

comparing numbers using vocabulary such as greater than, less than, smallest and largest. We 

have compared different objects and used the signs >, < and =. 

 

In English we have learning all about Julia Donaldson! We 

looked at information about Julia Donaldson and used this to 

compile a fact file about her! Moving on from this, we began 

to write facts about ourselves, putting these into our very own 

fact file all about us! We included writing our own “Did you 

know..?” questions. We created the front cover for our Julia 

Donaldson Fact Files using laptops. We were able to find, 

copy and paste images and talked about copyright and 

ownership. 

 

 

In Science we have been looking at different animals and 

whether they are a carnivore, herbivore or omnivore. We were 

able to give meanings to these words and discuss the different 

diets of these creatures.  

In History, we have looked at the difference between school in 

the past and schools in the present. We were shocked to find out 

about practises such as the cane, rulers and using chalk and 

slate. 

In the next few weeks we will be delving deeper into place value to 50. We will continue to look 

into the wonderful work of Julia Donaldson, looking at favourites such as Charlie Cook’s Favourite 

Book.  


